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Response (Foster) 8/14/2007 11:42:12 AM 

Rick, 

Thank you for contacting Remington Country! We appreciate your interest and support in our Remington products. 

You can view this information on the web site @ 
http://www.remington.com/safety/safety_center/safety_modification_program/ Any 700 guns made prior to March 

1982 would be included in the bolt lock safety modification. 

Customer (RICK STONE) 8/14/2007 8:41:57 AM 

I GOT THIS GUN FROM MY DAD AND HE SAID IT HAD A PROBLEM OF DISCHARGING AFTER REMOVING IT FROM A SAFETY POSITION. 

HE SAID YOU HAD SOME PROBLEMS WITH THAT BUT HE NEVER HAD IT FIXED. CAN YOU DESCRIBE THE PROBLEM AND LET ME KNOW 

OF A FIX BEFORE I LET MY KIDS HAVE THE RIFLE 

THANKS 

RICK 
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